HB 948 -- COMPUTER SCIENCE COURSE
SPONSOR: Bahr

By July 1, 2018, the Department of Elementary and Secondary
Education (DESE) must develop a high school graduation policy that
allows a student to fulfill one unit of academic credit with a
district-approved computer science course for any science unit
required for high school graduation.



